
The Housing Choice Voucher program is the federal

government's major program for assisting very low-

income families, the elderly, and the disabled to

afford decent, safe, and sanitary housing in the

private market. Since housing assistance is provided

on behalf of the family or individual, participants can

find their own housing, including single-family

homes, townhouses, and apartments within the

Auburn Housing Authority’s jurisdiction including Lee

County and Chambers County, Alabama.
The Auburn Housing Authority’s website is mobile-

friendly allowing applicants to apply via their mobile

phone, tablet, laptop, or personal computer as long

as it has internet access. Computer kiosks are

available at the Auburn and LaFayette Housing and

are available on a first-come, first-served basis. 
Offices are located as follows:

Auburn Housing Authority
931 Booker Street
Auburn, AL 36832




LaFayette Housing Authority
301 First Avenue S.W.
LaFayette, AL 36862

Interested parties may apply online at the Auburn

Housing Authority website at

www.auburnhousingauth.org and select the

following:

1. “APPLY ONLINE” option
2. Apply online for Auburn Housing Authority
3. Tenant-Based Voucher (TBV) – Auth 2

Applicants are reminded that no applications will

be accepted at the Auburn Housing Authority

office. All applications must be completed online.

Applications will be selected by way of a preference

system. The preference system is provided in the

Housing Choice Voucher Administrative Plan and is

available for review on Auburn Housing Authority’s

website at www.auburnhousingauth.org/hcv-

administrative-plan.

If an applicant has questions or requires a

reasonable accommodation, please call (334) 821-

2262, extension 217, before May 24, 2022.

Section 8
Housing Choice

Voucher Program

Waiting List
Opening Soon!
The Auburn Housing Authority will be accepting

online applications for its Section 8 Housing
Choice Voucher Program waiting list beginning

at 8:00 a.m. (CST) on Tuesday, May 24, 2022.

Applications will be available to the first 600

applicants. Once 600 applications have been

received, the Housing Choice Voucher waiting

list will be closed.
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